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2018
Christmas Message

from

MEC Wendy Nelson

T
    he Christmas season is upon us. Over the past few months, we have           

consistently been wishing for December. Well, ke Dezemba. During this 

month, we should all welcome guests coming to the North West Province to 

experience the bushveld, visit our mountains, dams, rivers, guests houses, BnB’s, 

hotels and chesa nyama’s with open arms. 

The contribution through tourism made to our Province starts from the petrol stations 

and through the toll gates on our roads and if we treat all our visitors well and go the 

extra mile as an industry and community stakeholders, our guests are bound to return 

on another Sho’t Left to the North West Province. 

We must all ensure that we are our brother’s keeper so that everyone arrives alive and 

starts the new year with new energy. The new year should be filled with joy, love 

happiness and peace. 
To the staff in the Department of Tourism, the North West Tourism Board, government 
and all stakeholders in the tourism sector, and those celebrating Christmas a very 
blessed Christmas to you and your families. To everyone, have a joyous festive 
season and best wishes for 2019. Let’s be kind to one another and make the North 
West tourism sector grow to newer heights. 

Wendy Nelson 

MEC for North West Tourism
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